MEMORANDUM FOR CONSIDERATION

TO: FCC REVIEWING ENGINEER
FROM: JIM HAYNES
SUBJECT: CELLULAR MODIFICATION WARNING LABEL

FCC ID: AMWUB298

Please note that the Cellular Modification Warning Label mandated pursuant to new Part
15.121(f)(1) is not an “ID Label” but we could not find a more suitable exhibit heading to
upload this drawing. Therefore, the label is being uploaded under the Exhibit Type as an
“ID Label / Location Info”.

Please contact the undersigned if you need any further clarification on this matter.

Regards,

Hayne
niden Engineering Services

Tel. (843) 394-3852 or email = jhaynes@uniden.com



